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30th January 2017 

Agenda item no. 6 – Questions on Notice 

 

1. From Councillor Juliet Brunner to the Leader (deferred from the Council 

meeting on 21st November 2016): 

I'm sure the Leader will agree with me that performance management and 

appraisals are an important part of supporting staff in continuing professional 

development. Would he comment on the results from latest the staff survey  and 

inform this council why 43% of staff do not feel supported and haven't had a 

status meeting ? 


